
 

  Up To $25,000 
  MISSING USPS LETTER CARRIER 

 
The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $25,000 for information leading to 

the whereabouts of missing U.S. Postal Service Employee Kierra Coles. 

 
 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is seeking information leading to the location of 
USPS employee Kierra Coles. Coles is reported missing, and was last seen on 
Tuesday, October 2, 2018. If you have any information regarding Coles’ 
whereabouts, please contact the telephone numbers listed below. Coles is 
described as: 

  
Age: 

 
26 

 
Weight: 

 
125 lbs. 

Sex: Female     Height: 5’4” 

Race: 
Eyes: 

Tattoos: 

Black 
Brown 
Heart (right hand), “Lucky 
Libra” (back) 

Complexion: 
Hair: 

Medium Brown 
Black 
 

 
 

If you have any information regarding the whereabouts of Coles, please contact: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service (877.876.2455) Case# 2693502-WPV  
or the Chicago Police Department (312.747.8274) Case# JB-462998 

 

 

 



 


